
Acosta Road 
The Acosta Road project was funded by the U.S. 
Department of Housing and Urban Development 
(HUD) Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) 
program, which addresses infrastructure needs and 
promotes stronger/more resilient communities. The 
City of Anthony applied for and received the 
maximum CDBG grant award of $750,000, 
accompanied by a 10% City contribution of 
$75,000 for the final design, construction, 
construction administration, and observation of 
Acosta Road from Anthony Drive to 4th Street. The 
scope of improvements provided 
community-friendly roadway and drainage 
improvements, including full-depth roadway 
reconstruction, curb & gutter, sidewalks, resident 
drivepads, signing & striping, and drainage 
improvements. 

Route & Termini: 
Acosta Road from Anthony Drive (NM 460) to 4th 
Street

CDBG Project Managers: 
Monica Tapia, New Mexico Department of Finance 
and Administration; Tiffany Goolsby, South Central 
Council of Governments

Engineer and Construction Administration: 
Wilson & Company, Inc., Engineers & Architects

Contractor: 
Highland Enterprises, Inc. 
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Trustees: Daniel Barreras, Elva Flores, Gabriel Holguin, Javier Silva
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